Greene County Community School District Special Meeting November 11, 2020

The Greene County Community School District Board of Directors held a special meeting on November 11, 2020 in the Administrative Building Conference Room. President Steve Fisher called the meeting to order at 7:30 a.m. Directors Mike Dennhardt, Steve Karber, John McConnell and Catherine Wilson; Superintendent Tim Christensen and Board Secretary Brenda Muir were all present. Due to COVID-19 concerns, seating was limited and the meeting was live streamed for public access.

McConnell made and Wilson seconded a motion to approve the agenda as presented. Motion carried 5-0.

Superintendent Tim Christensen recommended submitting a request to Iowa Department of Education for temporary remote learning from November 16-24, due to a county positivity rate of 23.3% and staffing challenges, due to COVID-19 cases. A discussion was held. Teachers Heath Telleen and Traci Beger, along with School Nurse Jill Wanninger spoke in support of the temporary remote plan. Hybrid learning was also discussed. No extracurricular activities can take place during the remote learning period.

Karber made and Dennhardt seconded a motion to submit a request for remote learning from November 16-24, 2020 to the Iowa Department of Education. Motion carried 5-0.

President Fisher declared the meeting adjourned at 7:47 a.m.	
President	Secretary